From: BusinessAffairs Advisory Forum [mailto:BAAF-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU] On Behalf Of Kathy R. Pharr
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2012 12:47 PM

To: BAAF-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU

Subject: Summer 2012 Payroll Procedures and Contacts

FYI, BAAF Members:
Please see the message below posted on behalf of Jayne Smith in Faculty Affairs.
Kathy

Summer 2012 payroll procedures and departmental contacts are now available online at:
http://provost.uga.edu/documents/2012 Summer Payroll Procedures and Contacts.pdf

Please note the new procedures and personnel document examples highlighted throughout this document.
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